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Lynne Aspery

From: Margie Oliver

Sent: 30 January 2020 14:14

To: Lynne Aspery

Subject: RE: Planning ApplicationR/2019/0767/OOM

Thank you for sending details of this planning application.   

 

We are supportive of the development from an economic development perspective in that it offers employment 

opportunities for local residents and subcontract opportunities for local business.  We would encourage the 

developer to engage with our team at the earliest opportunity to explore ways to promote their proposals to the 

wider community to ensure they are able to attract the skills and specialisms they require for the project.  We would 

also request that they endeavour to maximise the local content on this project and we are very happy to support 

them to do so. 

 

Regards 

Margie 

 

Margie Oliver 

Business & Employment Growth Manager 

Redcar and Cleveland Borough Council 

Business & Employment Growth Service 

Economic Growth  

Redcar and Cleveland House  

Kirkleatham Street 

Redcar  

TS10 1RT 

 

T: 01642 444351 

E: margie.oliver@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 

W: www.redcarcleveland.co.uk 

 

@BusinessInRC 

 

         

 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Aspery, Lynne  

Sent: 02 January 2020 11:26 

To: Oliver, Margie <Margaret.Oliver@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk> 

Subject: Planning ApplicationR/2019/0767/OOM 

 

Please find attached a letter from the Development Management section of Redcar and Cleveland Borough Council 

in connection with the above planning application.  If you have any difficulties opening the attachment, please 

contact a member of the Planning Admin team on 01287 612344 or 01287 612471. 


